
October 2024
Active Transportation Improvements:
50 Street, 153 Avenue and 97 Street

As part of the 2023-2026 Capital Budget, City Council approved expanding the active transportation network

to complete missing links. The network is a connection of shared pathways and bike lanes that offer people

more options for moving around the city, whether cycling, walking, running or rolling.

Construction Details

Construction on new shared pathways on 50 Street (153 Avenue to 162A Avenue), 153 Avenue (Griesbach

Road to 82 Street) and 97 Street (153 Avenue to 160 Avenue) is underway. The shared pathways are expected

to be complete in the fall 2025.

The scope of work includes:

○ Site preparations

○ Relocation of street lights

○ Relocation and installation of catch basins and catch basin leads

○ Re-grading of ditches, extensions of culverts and installation of new culverts

○ Tree protection work and some tree removals

○ Adding landscaping and signage

Access

During construction, two lanes of traffic will remain open in each direction during peak hours, with additional

partial lane closures expected during off-peak hours as necessary. Please follow the directions of flag persons

when they are controlling traffic and abide by all construction signage. Access to businesses will be maintained

where possible at all times. Emergency access will be maintained at all times.

For more information about the project, please visit: edmonton.ca/ActiveTransportation

Contact:

Gordon Mitchell
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
gordon.mitchell@edmonton.ca

James Widney
Project Coordinator, Lafarge Canada
780-893-2586

http://edmonton.ca/ActiveTransportation
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